
Celebrate Reading!
Reading Night

PreK through 3rd Grade
Tuesday, January 7, 2020;  6-7 p.m.

                                       

All PreK through 3rd Grade students and their families are invited to
participate in Reading Night.

The kids will enjoy a peaceful hour of listening to parent, teacher and
student volunteer readers. Spanish reading will be included.

Kids may wear pajamas if desired, and are asked to bring a blanket or pillow
to sit on.

Meet in Marian Hall at 6 p.m., and regroup there
afterwards for hot chocolate and a snack!

         


